Arab Thought Forum - Amman

                                                                                                                                       

   February 13, 2002

Dear Mr. Tawfiq Ibrahim Ayoub;

Vice-Chairman of the Board of Directors of the Arab Society of Certified Accountants,

Kindest greetings. 

On behalf of the Arab Thought Forum, I’d like to convey the deepest gratitude for your most gracious visit on Tuesday February 12, 2002, and for the thoughtful gift you presented, namely the copy of the International Accounting Standards handbook for the year 2000.

While I congratulate you for translating this publication into the Arabic language, and am confident that this will greatly serve the auditing and accounting professions throughout the region, I pray that God will continuously bestow His good grace and blessings upon you all.

Respectfully Yours,

Ali Hamad Atiqah

Secretary General

